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Attendance: Board Chair Carol Bradford, Board member Susan Sama, Board Member Linda 
Clayton-Huet, Health Director William Murphy, BoH Nurse Phyllis Schilp, Social Worker Bethany 
Hadvab, BoH Admin. Beth Porter. 
 
Meeting commenced at 4:05 pm. 
4:05: Opening comments – No Public Comments  

4:05 Health Department Presentation: Employees went over presentation of Health 
Department activities broken down by Director responsibilities, Nursing responsibilities and 
Social Work responsibilities. This was a review of the BoH presentation that will be presented to 
the Board of Selectmen on Tuesday, August 6th at 7:00 PM  at the Sudbury Police Station. -  
Presentations were critiqued by the Board Members: 

5:20: Board reviewed Gas Leaks Appeal Letter Drafted by Dr. T. Stephen Jones to be sent to 
Governor Baker, Senator Eldridge and Representative Carmine Gentile. -  Letter was endorsed 
and signed by the Board.   

 

• 4:10 Bill Murphy: Health Director presented power point presentation.  
• 4:30 Phyllis Schilp: Sudbury Public Health Nurse Presented power point presentation.  
• 4:45 Bethany Hadvab: Sudbury Social Worker presented power point presentation.  

  
 
   

 
Meeting Adjourned 5:30 PM 

 
 
Correspondence: 

• Board of Health June 12, 2019 Meeting Minutes   
 
 


